
GAYMAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

2017 SCIENCE FAIR PROCEDURES 
  

Below you will find information on the procedures for bringing Science Fair 
Projects to and from school as well as visiting the evening program. 

 

BRINGING PROJECTS TO SCHOOL- February 22nd or 23rd 
1. Projects may be brought to school on WEDNESDAY evening, February 22nd, from 

4:30 P.M. until 6:00 P.M. 
2. If needed, projects may be brought to school on THURSDAY, February 23rd from 7:45 

A.M. until 8:10 A.M.  If you arrive before 8:10 A.M. children may not stay in the 
building after the project is dropped off. 

3. Please enter through the old main entrance doors and you will be directed as to 
where to take your child’s project.  

4. Please label the project with Name(s), Teacher(s), and Grade(s).  Extra label stickers 
will be available. 

 

EVENING VISITATION-THURSDAY, February 23rd 
1. Doors will open at 5:25 P.M. The science fair will take place from 5:30 until 7:00.  
2. Parking will be available in the back of the school (enter through door #14 at the end 

of the 5th grade wing). You can also park in the front parking area as well (enter 
through the old main entrance).  

3. Children must be accompanied and monitored by an adult while viewing the science 
fair projects.  Participants may walk around and enjoy the Fair.  It is not necessary to 
stand by your project all evening. 

4. Science fair projects will be displayed in the All-Purpose Room, Stage, and the 
Library.  

 

RETURNING PROJECTS HOME – February 23rd or 24th 
1. Parents are encouraged to take the projects home at the conclusion of the fair on 

THURSDAY evening.   
2. Additional pick up times include FRIDAY, February 24th between 7:45 A.M. and 3:30 P.M. 

Projects must be picked up by a parent. The school will not be responsible for projects 
left at the school after 4:00 P.M. FRIDAY, February 24th. 
  


